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Baptist Missions
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Kings Mountain,

NC 28086
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TroF
“Finally, brethren,
PRAY FOR US,
that the word of the Lord
may have free course, and be

glorified, even as it is with

you.”
(2 Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sanchey Family
Reaching Spacu for the Glory of God!

August 2018
Dear Supporters,

[t is time for us to tell you how things are going on here in Spain.

Time is passing quickly. Sometimes you are so involved in things that it is
hard to realize that many months have moved so quickly in front of you. I
apologize if we have passed one or two months without telling you anything.
We beg your pardon.

We are very busy on Sundays. Very often we start our service at Lighthouse
Baptist in Alcala at 10:30 am. There I preside over the service, preach, and
teach. Then, we drive about 20 minutes to start the service at New Life
Baptist in Villanueva at 12:30 pm. I also lead the service and preach. We finish
around 2:15 pm. [ preach another time in the evening again in Alcala. On
Wednesdays, we attend the midweek service at Alcala where Bro. Torres
preaches, and Thursdays we teach at Villanueva again. On Saturdays, we get
out to talk with the people and pass out tracts both in Alcala and in
Villanueva. Please pray for our two ministries

The ministry in Villanueva is just
going slowly. We have about 13
people attending every Sunday.
Once in a while, we have had 17
people. (See the picture to the right.)
The work is hard. We do not see ||
much interest in the people around
us concerning the Gospel, but we

keep on trying to be an example for
them, passing out tracts often and sharing the Good News of salvation on
every occasion the Lord provides. Pray for souls.

Last year, my wife led a girl named [/ [/
Lorena to salvation by the grace of
God. She was baptized on August
2017. This year, a boy named
Fernando got saved last month.
Praise the Lord for these two young
people! It is our prayer that they will |
serve the Lord one day. Please pray | ¢
for Lorena and Fernando as they
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grow in the Lord.
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Fina once again has attended Summer Camp. She enjoys working there,
fellowshipping with her sister, and helping Fernando, Lorena, and Andrea (the
girl at left in the picture). Andrea is already saved and baptized. The lady in
the center of the picture is Lorena’s mother. Both she and her husband are
the ones who moved to Villanueva

close by us. They found a house for
rent very close to our house. They |
are attending the services in Alcala |’
as well as in Villanueva. They are a
very faithful family who are very
hungry for the things of God. We
spend much time during the week
answering questions and teaching
them.

Besides that, there is another family from Valladolid—about three hours away
from Madrid—that comes every weekend to be with us for the services. They
say that they need this kind of preaching and teachings for their souls. They
come on Saturday evening, and on Sunday evening they go back home again.
Every Saturday, as soon as they

arrive, we get together and spend
two to three hours teaching them
subjects from God’s Word and
answering the many honest
questions they have.

We give thanks to God for
these two families from Valladolid.
They also provide musical
accompaniment for the services

alongside our pianist.

Concerning my wife, she is now making preparations for her next
surgery, probably at the end of September or beginning of October. Please
pray for her hernia surgery.

Remember also our daughter Damaris. She is going to have another
boy in October, Lord willing. This is going to be their eighth child. Pray for
her and the whole family.

We want to say a word of gratitude for our Missions Agency. They have
prepared an Encouragement Conference in Germany for those missionaries
who are working for the Lord in Europe and Northern Africa on August 20-24.
We are excited to attend such special meetings. We certainly appreciate what
they are doing for us.

Dear Brethren, very often we give thanks to God for all of you who so
faithfully and sacrificially are giving your time in prayer and money for us so
we can preach the Gospel for you here in Spain. May God bless you in a very
rich manner.

In Christ’s precious name.

The Sanchez Family: Alejandro, Fina and Samuel.



